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WEEK AT A GLANCE 

THURSDAY, 
APRIL 13th 

NOON DISMISSAL—Holy Thurs-
day 

FRIDAY,    
APRIL 14th 

NO SCHOOL—Good Friday 

SUNDAY,    
APRIL 16th 

Children’s Choir at 8am Mass on 
Easter Sunday 

SUNDAY,       
APRIL 16th 

Easter Sunday 

MONDAY, 
APRIL 17th 

NO SCHOOL—Easter Break 

TUESDAY,   
APRIL 18th 

Tuition Payments Due 

FRIDAY,   
APRIL 21st 

Jersey/Scout Day 

SATURDAY,  
APRIL 22nd 

Spring Gala 

With Faith, Hope and Love we will make the ordinary into the extraordinary. 

Editor:  Wendy Vanderhoof 

Holy Week Services    |   Servicios Semana Santa: 
Holy Thursday, Mass of the Lord’s Supper April 13th at 7:00 pm 
     Jueves Santo, Misa de la Cena del Señor. 13 de Abril  
Good Friday, Celebration of the Lord's Passion April 14th at 7:00 pm 
     Viernes Santo, Celebración de la Pasión del Señor. 14 de Abril  
Holy Saturday, Easter Vigil April 15th at 8:00 pm 
     Sábado Santo, Vigilia pascual. 15 de Abril  
Easter Sunday, April 16th at 8:00am, 10:00am, 12:00pm 
     Domingo de Pascua, 16 de Abril  

THURSDAY MASS—
April 20, 2017: 

Our worship leaders and our altar 
servers will be made up of 
students from the 8th and 5th grades, the bread 
servers are from the 1st grade and the wine 
servers are from the 2nd grade.  Please join us!! 

Commentator: Jeffrey Lowe 

Readers: Emily deMoraes and  
  Bridget Carrington 

Altar Servers: Tessa Porter, Connor Powell, 
  Ryan Delgadillo and  
  Brandon Barraza 

Wine Servers: Alexa Contreras and  
  Judith Contreras 

Bread Servers:  Cody Brickell and  
  Haylee Brubaker 

MASQUERADE BALL—Just a reminder that we are asking each family 
to donate 2 bottles of wine (minimum retail of $20 each) to be used 
for a Wine Pull and for serving. You can drop off your donations to the 
school office. 

We are also in need of volunteers. If you still need your required vol-
unteer hours for the school year, this would be a great opportunity to 
get those taken care of.  Go the school website and click on the Mas-
querade Ball Volunteer Sign-up Link. 
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SPRING HAS SPRUNG….TIME TO CLEAN 
UP!! 

Spring flowers are blooming, so it is time to 
take home your snow sleds. While you get 
your sled, be sure to check out the lost and 
found cupboard. It is full of lost items: win-
ter clothing, pants, shirts, jackets, socks, 
lunch boxes and water bottles….just to 
name a few items. 

Celebrating 35 years of Catholic Education  
in the Roaring Fork Valley!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please consider donating to our 2017-2018 scholar-
ship fund.  

 

Here’s what we’ve learned:  
Great Catholic schools create great Catholics! 

Our amazing parish and school are interconnected! 
 

Here’s today’s reality: 
$12,296—The average cost to educate a child in 

public school per year. (The National Center  
for Educational Statistics, 2014-2015, K-12) 

$6997—The cost to educate a child at St. Stephen 
Catholic School (SSCS) per year.  

$5400—Price of tuition that affiliated Catholics pay 
to attend SSCS. 

$90,000—Scholarship money collected to help pay 
tuition for 60 students in grades K-8 in 2016-17.  

Everyone pays something.     
 

Please consider donating to our 2017-2018 scholar-
ship fund by going to our website or calling the 

school office at 970.945.7746 today! 

It’s that time of year 
again!!  

Time for the Youth For 
Christ – Run for Youth on 
Sunday, May 7, at 1:00 
p.m. 

Youth for Christ is a local organization that men-
tors the Valley’s youth and helps local youths raise 
money for summer camps and mission trips. 

Youth for Christ is teaming up with our school 
again to help us raise money for our kids. Any stu-
dent who wants to run in the race is welcome. The 
race is at the high school and will last for one hour. 
If students raise at least $50, Youth for Christ will 
split all money raised by the students 50/50.  

Youth for Christ is also offering the opportunity for 
our school to have a concession stand at the race 
and 100% of those proceeds will go to our school. 

If you are interested in running or walking, packets 
are available. If you are interested in operating a 
concession stand please contact Michel Field at 
970-379-0559.  


